Holland ISD
Elementary and secondary School Emergency Relief Grant
ESSER Il Plan

Holland ISD held a public comment session on May 12, 2021 at the school board
meeting and emailed and posted a survey from May 22-June 1 on our website. We
received meaningful feedback to allocate the $924,416 entitlement. The purpose of
these funds is to help open and maintain schools safely, as well as, address the impact
of the coronavirus pandemic on students. The survey feedback and campus
assessment data were used to create the following list of needs. The learning gap will
be addressed through additional personnel for interventions, high dosage tutoring, new
technology devices and programs, new tools to assess student needs, new intervention
options, and new training for staff to help reduce the learning gaps. At least $500,000
will be spent to eliminate the learning gap.The social and emotional learning needs will
be met by adding extra mental health services and weekly social and emotional
lessons. The health and safety plan will be updated to include ventilation upgrades and
additional cleaning supplies. Please call 254-657-0175 for translation or any other
questions.



